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• 9th Grade 107  
• 10th Grade 103 
• 11th Grade  117 
• 12th Grade   85 
• Totals  412 

 
Our enrollment is down 15 students from the beginning of last year. 
 
The September First National Bank Senior-of-the-Month, Peoples Bank Athletes-of-the-Month,  
and WMKR Radio Students-of-the-Month will be named at the next board meeting. 
 
We had a very successful Open House on August 24th.  Stacy Smedley saw 30 parents, Hillary 
Whalen visited with 27 parents, and second year teacher Mason Tennell met with 26 parents.  
Several staff members meeting with 10 or more parents.  On average, the high school staff visited 
with 13 parents. 
 
Class officers for the 2017-2018 school year:   
FRESHMEN:  (All considered officers) Olivia Burrell, Alexis Evrley, Addie Deere, Emma Dorn.  
SOPHOMORES:  PRESIDENT – Quintan Perry, VICE PRESIDENT – Jacob Beyers, SECRETARY – 
Kacey Swisher, TREASURER – Eric Schafer.  JUNIORS:  PRESIDENT – Lauren Stalets, VICE 
PRESIDENT – Josie Pauley, SECRETARY – Abby Copley, TREASURER – Lizzie Epley, HISTORIAN – 
Ashlyn Finley.  SENIORS:  PRESIDENT – Tess Miller; VICE PRESIDENT – Wyatt Henschen; 
SECRETARY – Madolyn Hackler; CO-TREASURERS – Danielle Epley, Natalie Kirkbride; HISTORIAN 
– Teagan Strom; CHAPLAIN – Lily Anderson. 
 
Student Council has 25 members this year.  Officers:  PRESIDENT – Teagan Strom, VICE 
PRESIDENT Danielle Epley, SECRETARY – Lily Anderson, TREASURER – Brenna Dameris. 
 
National Honor Society Officers:  PRESIDENT – Natalie Kirkbride, VICE PRESIDENT – Teagan 
Strom, SECRETARY – Lily Anderson, TREASURER – Danielle Epley. 
 
Art Club Officers:  PRESIDENT – Breana Clark, VICE PRESIDENT – Sarah Lin, SECRETARY – 
Elizabeth Wood, TREASURER – Madelyn Zahradka.   
 
FFA Officers:  PRESIDENT – Abigail Lutz, VICE PRESIDENT – Tucker Strawn, REPORTER – Eric 
Schafer, SECRETARY – Chase Temmen, TREASURER – Amanda Hall, SENTINEL – Josi Semro. 
   
The students have been notified that the Mid-Term of the first quarter was September 20th. We are 
no longer handing out hard copies of these reports now that the students/parents have access to 
this information online through LUMEN.   
 



Parent-Teacher Conferences will be held October 5th from 12:00-4:00pm and 5:00-8:00pm. 
 
The High School Marching Band has performed in three parades so far this year:  Old Settler’s 
Parade in Hillsboro, Illinois State Fair Twilight Parade and the Pana Labor Day Parade.  Most 
recently they traveled to the University of Illinois and participated with the Marching Illini for 
High School Band Day.  
 
 
 
The Student Council and National Honor Society sponsored a drive to raise money for the 
Harvey Relief Fund.  They collected money from our students and staff, and at the football 
game on September 15th.  I am proud to say we collected $1000 to donate to the fund!!! 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Be a Part of the PRIDE! 


